
NOTICE OF PRICE QUOTE REQUEST 
 

TOWN OF HUNTINGTON 
 

MAPLE STREET RETAINING WALL REPLACEMENT  
 
The Town of Huntington invites price quotes for the replacement of a retaining wall on Maple Street. 
The project includes the removal of approximately 30 linear feet of curbing and concrete wall and 
installation of approximately 30 linear feet of stone retaining wall and curbing. The work is estimated 
to cost $10,000. 
 
This project is being administered by the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission (PVPC)  and  funded  
by  the  Massachusetts  Department  of  Housing  and  Community  Development,  FY2015 
Huntington Community Development Block Grant Program.  
 
Project information and contract documents will be available May 24, 2017 at 9:00 AM through the 
PVPC. To request an electronic copy of these documents please contact Erica Johnson at 
ejohnson@pvpc.org.  
 

All price quotes for this project are subject to the provisions and minimum wage rates required by M.G.L. 
c.30, §39M as amended, and M.G.L. c.149, §§26 to 27H, inclusive. All applicable Federal minimum 
wage rates and applicable Federal labor standards shall also apply pursuant to the Davis-Bacon Act. 
When both State and Federal wage rates are applicable, the higher rate must be paid. All employees must 
provide proof of completion of no less than 10 hours of OSHA approved safety and health training. 

The qualified responsible contractor offering the lowest price shall be awarded the contract subject to 
availability of funds under the DHCD Block Grant program. The Town of Huntington, the Awarding and 
Contracting Authority, may cancel this solicitation, in whole or in part, at any time that such an act is 
deemed in its best interest, reserves the right to waive any informality or to reject any and all quotes in 
total or in part as may be deemed to serve the best interest of the Town, and will not be responsible for 
any costs incurred by a contractor in preparing and submitting a quote in response to this solicitation. 
 
 
Questions regarding the project specifications should be directed to Bill Storti at Weston & Sampson, 
860-513-1473. General questions about the project should be directed to Erica Johnson at the PVPC at 
413-781-6045. 
 
Price quotes must be received by the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission no later than 2:00 
PM on June 8, 2017. Hard copy materials will be accepted at the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission, 
60 Congress Street – 1st Floor, Springfield, MA 01104. Electronic quotes will also be accepted. Electronic 
materials can be sent to ejohnson@pvpc.org.  
 

 
 
 
	
  


